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SPUR PiPELINE COMPANY
PECOS RIVER GAS PLANT, LTD.

PHONE: 505/624-1800 ¢ 103 N.PENNSYLVANIA + ROSWELL NEW MEXICO 88201

March 8, 1985 RECEIVED BY
MAR 111385

State of New Mexico O.C. .
Energy and Minerals Department ARTESIA, OFFICE

0il Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. Leslie A. Clements
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Clements:
This is to inform you that Isler Penn #3 Well, 1980°
FNL - 660' FWL - Sec. 3, T-7-S, R-26-E, has been Shut-in
as of March 8, 1985.
Thank you,

Mne Arloair

/ Jane Holstun
Office Supervisor
jh
cc: file



